
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 21st November 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Why does it always rain on PE days?! 
However, indoor PE is great fun this week, learning curling with Mr Ward.  Something a bit 
different for everyone. 
Thank you for the lovely feedback from those of you who have joined in with Tuesday music 
assemblies. 
Kingfishers’ parents next week with the salsa band taking to the ‘stage’ 
 
Have a good weekend 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Monday 21st November – Individual and 

sibling photographs   
 

Friday 25th November – Boys football team 
away at Coltishall 

 
Friday 25th November – Coots Class Cake 

Sale 
 

Christmas Lunch 
 

This lunch must be pre-ordered on Pupil 
Asset by 28.11.2022   

This will be the only lunch option available on 
the day. 

 
 

Any other orders (hot, jacket potato or 
packed lunch) for the 9th December have 
been deleted from Pupil Asset.   
If you had ordered one of the above 
options and your child wants a Christmas 
lunch please re-select on Pupil Asset. 
Alternatively speak to the office who can 
order for you. 
 

 

 
Looking ahead 

 
Monday 5th December – Christingle  

 
Wednesday December 7th – Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 Christmas Nativities 10am and 
2pm (details to follow) 

 
Friday 9th December – Christmas lunch  

 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

for Save the Children 
 

Friday 9th December – FOSS Christmas Fayre 
 

Monday 12th December – Hippodrome Circus 
whole school trip  

 
Wednesday 14th December – KS2 Christmas 

Celebration Service at Salhouse Baptist 
church – details to follow 

 
Friday 16th December – FOSS non uniform 
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Tots2Teens 

 
Tots2Teens are now taking bookings for the winter school holidays.  A range of 

activities are available including cookery, sports, arts and technology.  Their brochure 
listing details of all activities that are taking place can be found here. 

 
Children who are eligible for means tested free school meals can attend for free.  If you 

are eligible please call 01603 430525 to register and book. 

Swimming 
 

Just a reminder for year 4 parents that the pool will be closed for the remainder of this 
term. 

Parent Governor Elections 
 

The closing date for the parent nominations is Tuesday 22nd November 
 

Christmas Cards 
 

Class Fundraising have confirmed that there will be further deliveries so please don’t 
worry if your order has not yet arrived. 

 

Windows 
 

A few parents have asked if we are still ventilating classrooms with open windows.  We 
no longer have to follow the previous Covid guidance and classrooms are kept at a 

comfortable temperature. 

Herons 
 

Herons will be doing shadow modelling next week so would be grateful for any cereal boxes, 
toilet rolls or cardboard etc. 

 

FOSS Christmas Fair 

 

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/t2t
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‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 


